Dear Parents and carers

For the final two weeks of term Year I will be completing a unit of work on communication based on the Jolly Postman book and we are asking for your help....

1. Home Address

We are hoping to send letters, written by the children, home from school next week. Please spend time talking to them about their address so that they can have a try at writing their own envelopes to post to you.

Once the letters arrive home it would be great if you could bring them back into school so that we can see how many reach their destination.

2. Email Address

Not only are we going to be writing to you but we are also going to be sending emails. Our aim is that each child will send an email home to a given email address and that we can read your responses together. We appreciate that not everyone has email access and if this is the case then we will email the children in the other classes and teachers from school.

If possible could you supply a family email address that your child can write to by Monday 8th October. These will be kept confidential at all times.

Yours sincerely	
Year 1 Team	
Childs Name	Class
Email Address	
Email Account Holders Name	